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Agenda  

• February 7: Contractor Forum – Cabot Yard 

• PTC  

• Women in Transportation – Boston Chapter 
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Feb. 7 – Cabot Yard Improvements Contractor Forum 

• Forum to be held next Wednesday, Feb. 7 

• Large-scale project with an approximate 

construction value of $195 million 

 

• Two major components: 

• Replacement of track, traction power, 

drainage, signals, lighting within Cabot 

• Rehab of maintenance facility and 

replacement of maintenance equipment 
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Positive Train Control – Brief Update 

• Testing of PTC equipment on Stoughton Line started on 

January 27 

 

• Testing on the Lowell Line slated to begin mid-February  

 

• Working closely with ASTS to ensure resources are in place to 

hit key deadlines, major milestones 
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Women in Transportation – Boston Chapter 

• Individual stories of how people 

joined transportation field 

• Common theme: understanding 

the impact transportation has on 

the economy and daily life 

• Uniform desire to improve the 

service we deliver 

 

 

 

 

 

 


